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Do you work in the disability sector?  
We want to hear from you 
SafeWork NSW has created a short survey to learn more about key work health and safety issues, and 
the needs of workers and businesses who provide support or undertake other activities for or with people 
who have a disability.  

This survey will help create an updated industry ‘snapshot’ which will guide the activities SafeWork NSW 
has planned with the industry later in 2021. These activities are part of the Health Care and Social 
Assistance Sector Plan, which is working towards our vision of ‘SAFER WORK, SAFER CARE’. 

The survey is open until 7 May 2021. 

Click HERE to start the survey. Or scan the QR code to open the survey and share with others who may 
be interested in responding. 

 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsafeworknsw.e-newsletter.com.au%2Flink%2Fid%2Fzzzz6046e0c28e35a154Pzzzz5951d2d7660b8799%2Fpage.html&data=04%7C01%7CSean.Marshall%40hsu.asn.au%7C220a63e2d6b24c91ee4108d90073dbff%7Cb78b34fd809741b1b6691f0aec1e0961%7C0%7C0%7C637541319895058925%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=PHA7UVP%2B%2B0gJHMxSI2gH8I%2FJ8sR0f65TYQcGueJsSmE%3D&reserved=0

